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CIRCULAR 

Subject: Closure of institute - for staff members – further extended till 12th July 2020. 

By following the Government guidelines, to combat COVID-19, B.S. Abdur 
Rahman Crescent Institute of Science and technology will remain closed till 12thJuly  
2020 for staff members. Staff members will continue to work from home.  

 

  

To 

All Staff 

Copy to 

1. Deans, Directors and HoDs 
2. Sr.G.M. 
3. ProVC 
4. VC 
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